Copy of Alrgraph to A.J. McCowan, Esq.
SYDNEY

High Close, Wiltshire Road, Wokingharm, Berks.
l0th April, 1945,

Déar 8ir,

I duly received your airgraph of the 26%h February
respecting the steamer "BULIMBA" and note your remarks.

It 1s coneluded that for maintenance of class all
overdue surveys will be held concurrently with the Wff-survey"
i but should the vessel revert to ordinary trading without this
being done, you should advise me by cable with a view to the
eclass being dealt with,

In any case please keep me fully posted.

I am, Dear 35ir,
Yours faithfully,

r . Clerk to the
Classification Committee
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